
The Commission on Accreditation of Allied Health Education Programs, upon the recommendation of the Committee
on Accreditation of Educational Programs for the Emergency Medical Services Professions (CoA EMSP), verifies that
the following program

Emergency Medical Services - Paramedic
Kirkwood Community College

Cedar Rapids, IA

is judged to be in compliance with the nationally established standards and awarded continuing accreditation on
January 11, 2018.

Carolyn O'Daniel, EdD, RRT

President, CAAHEP

Thomas B. Brazelton III, MD, MPH, FAAP

Chair, CoA EMSP
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